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Report 
Introduction 

The IN2IT WP3 Global Entrepreneurship Team Meeting took place on 15th-17th August 2017 

at the ORT Braude College, in Israel. 

At the workshop, there were 10 attendees. 

 

The University of Montpellier has collected 5 “Before meeting surveys” and 3 “After meeting 

surveys”.  

 

I. Before – After meeting surveys comparison  

Most of the questions in the pre- and post-meeting surveys were similar in order to be able 

to assess the evolution due to the meeting implementation. 

This report evaluates meeting performance and productivity and suggests what could be 

improved for the next meetings. 

 

 

 

The majority of the attendees who have completed the questionnaire prior to the meeting 

were satisfied with the preparation of the meeting. It appears that after the meeting, 33,3% 

of people are dissatisfied. 
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The information provided to the attendees immediately before and during the meeting was 

considered very useful for the majority of participants who have completed the surveys. 

 

 

 

The quality of the meeting organization/realization was considered excellent for the majority 

of participants in the meeting.  
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The agenda of the meeting was known by everyone before the meeting and most of people 

appreciated this agenda prior to the meeting. After the meeting, the majority of attendees 

who have completed the questionnaire felt that the planned content was excellent. 

 

 

 

The time allocated to each item in the agenda of the meeting was considered excellent for 

the majority of participants in the meeting. 
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The meeting was considered very productive for all participants who completed the surveys. 

 

 

 

The majority of the participants considered the WP3 Global Entrepreneurship Team Meeting 

very significant in the project.  
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The majority of participants who completed the questionnaires felt that the meeting 

purpose and goals were clearly defined and indicated.  
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II. Others questions 

In the after workshop survey, some specific questions were asked to better understand 

possible discrepancies observed before and after the meeting. 

 

8) Do you have any suggestions or comments? 

AFTER workshop:  

 “I think that it may be useful to have an external person to help facilitate the 

discussions – someone from outside of the team just to guide discussion, make notes 

and ensure that people don’t talk over one another”. 

 

1B) Presentations: how satisfied are you with the overall quality of working sessions? 
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Suggestions for the next workshop: 

 
In order to be able to produce reliable data it is important to collect a representative 
number of responses to the surveys: we have to think about solutions to obtain the widest 
possible participation in the surveys. 
 
Concerning WP3 Global Entrepreneurship Team Meeting, it seems that the participation of 
an external moderator in the working group could be useful in order to control and manage 
the discussion properly.  
 

 


